
What is planned? 
1. Conversation (from now on)

2. Conversation (in August/ September 2023)

We will keep in touch about the transition between the two 

conversations. 

Who am I looking for?
Parents, who have fled to Germany (from 2015 till now) and 

whose children attend the 4th form. 

Secondary school

What is it about?

The transition from primary school to secondary 

school is an exciting event. It brings many changes for 

both parents and children. Parents gain different 

experience during this time. 

What is being researched? 

I want to understand the perspective of parents in the 

transition and how they overcome this process. The 

research results will help primary school teachers to 

support parents during the transition better. 

Are you in?
I look forward to getting to 

know you! Feel free to 

contact me anytime. 

Ellen Vieler

eltern-uebergang@uni-wuerzburg.de

Tel. +49 (0)931/31-87710

Primary school
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